

October 21, 2019

Dear Carolyne,

Congratulations! On behalf of the administration, faculty and staff, it is my privilege to inform you of your acceptance to The Chicago School of Professional Psychology's **M.A. Marriage, Couples, and Family Therapy** program at our **San Diego** campus. Your admission provides you with the opportunity to support our university's mission of integrating theory, professional practice, and innovation in addition to being committed to service and embracing the diverse communities of our society.

We were particularly impressed, Carolyne, with your accomplishments and anticipate your continued success at The Chicago School. We welcome you to our community and look forward to your joining us in the 2020 Spring semester.

Your acceptance into the program is contingent on your successful completion of the following prior to the first day of classes:

- Official final Santa Clara University transcript, with degree earned and date conferred.
- Official final University of Southern California transcript.

If you are currently attending classes, an official transcript will need to be sent once your course(s) are complete.

As part of the enrollment process and in order to hold your place for the 2020 Spring semester, please return the enclosed Intent to Enroll form with your \$250 non-refundable tuition deposit by November 05, 2019. Your deposit will be applied in full to your 2020 Spring tuition and may be submitted online, by mail, or with us over the phone. Enrollment into The Chicago School is based on a space available basis so we encourage you to submit your deposit and Intent to Enroll form as soon as you have made your decision. This will also allow us to send you helpful information about your academic program, course registration, and new student orientation.

As part of your acceptance to The Chicago School, I have enclosed information regarding our many student services and opportunities that await you. Please feel free to call the Office of Admission at 800.721.8072 or email <u>admissions@thechicagoschool.edu</u> if we can assist you in any way.

Again, congratulations on your acceptance!

Sincerely,

Marian Gorsich
Assistant Campus Dean